
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council  

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

Date:  04-07-2023 

Regarding:  Officer Jace Cooper – 1 year probation period 

 

Officer Jace Cooper as of 03-14-2023 has successfully completed his 1 year probational period 

with the City of Princeton Police Department. 

Sgt. R. VanDenheuvel and I supervised the probation period.  Officer Cooper successfully 

completed the field training program.  Upon completion of Officer Cooper’s 1 year, Sgt. 

VanDenheuvel and I met with Officer Cooper and discussed his progression as an officer over 

the last year as well as goals for the next two to five years with the department.  When asked, 

Officer Cooper stated that he loves working for the Princeton Department and that he gets 

along with all the employees of the department.  He thinks of this department as an extension 

of his family.  Officer Cooper stated that he would like to someday be a k9 Officer or Drug task 

Force Detective as well as an instructor with the department. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 

Princeton Police Department 


